Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: joe whelan <jwhelan993@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, January 27, 2019 12:29 AM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Rate increase

This request for a rate increase for natural gas is insulting and criminal. Natural gas supplies are plentiful and at
record levels. This request is blatant theft and an insult.



